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On Our Island: Nonprofit highlights of the week
 By: Bernadette Starzee  August 1, 2018  0

America’s VetDogs of Smithtown recently placed a service dog with President George H.W. Bush (left), shown here 
with his dog, Sully, and President Bill Clinton.

Maureen Knott (center) of Henry Schein presented Farmingdale State College dental hygiene students (from left) 
Rosalie Forrester, Amanda Catania, Erika Bowring and Riya John with $500 Henry Schein Academic Awards.



Long Island Citizens for Community Values received a $5,000 grant from Sterling National Bank for its Digital 
Awareness & Prevention programs. (From left) Dan Lloyd, Vladimer Ortega and Bobby Lloyd.

Stuart Almer (center) was the honoree of the Alzheimer’s Foundation of America’s Golf Classic. He was 
congratulated by Bert Brodsky (left) and Barry Berg.

At the Jewels & Jeans benefit, Dr. Richard Rugen (second from right) of the Ward Melville Heritage Organization 
congratulated honorees (from left) Bud Simmons, Anne Shybunko-Moore and Robert Allen.

Gershow Recycling awarded $1,000 Environmental Conservation Scholarships to several recent graduates, including 
Gianna Greco (right) of Bay Shore High School, who was congratulated by Dave Seiler.

The Greater Long Island Running Club and sponsor Lazer, Aptheker, Rosella & Yedid presented $2,500 in proceeds 
from the Kings Park 15K Run to Whip Pediatric Cancer. (From left) Jordan Belous, Steven Toto and Ralph Rosella.
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The Federation of Organizations named Chad Lupinacci (right) its Man of the Year. He was congratulated by Philip 
Matcovsky (left) and Barbara Faron.
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